
 

 

EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No. 5 of 2018 
Diving Operations in Eyemouth Harbour 

Date of Issue: 9th April 2018 
 

1. Sport or leisure diving is not permitted within Eyemouth Harbour. 
 

2. All diving operations must be approved by the Harbour Master 
and may only be conducted on completion of a ‘Request to Dive’ 
application at the Harbour Office. 

 
3. All diving operations must fully comply with the Diving at Work 

Regulations 1997 and the Diving Approved Code of Practice 
(revised 2014) 

 

The Diving at Work Regulations 1997 are a legal requirement, and 
contravention may lead to prosecution under the Health and Safety Act 1974. 
 
 

 
 
By order of the Harbour Master 
 
Richard Lawton 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 
 


